
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back, I hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and are looking forward to 

a productive Spring Term. I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of a few 

important points for this term:  

Curriculum: 

RE- Sources (Local Church); Unity (Eucharist); and Death and New Life (Lent/Easter) 

RSHE- The wonder of God’s love in creating new life.  

English- The Invention of Hugo Cabret and Suffragette: The Battle for Equality. 

Mathematics- Fractions, Decimals and Percentages; Statistics; and Converting units 

Science- Electricity and Sustainability 

History- World War 2  

Computing- Programming a game and Creating a Podcast 

Music- BBC 10 pieces orchestra- Dr. Who theme tune. 

PE- Static balance and Co-ordination 

Spanish- Sports, Weather & Further Likes/Dislikes 

PSHE- Living in the wider world  

Important points 

• PE lessons will take place on Tuesdays.  Please ensure that your child comes 

into school in their St. Jude’s PE uniform. 

• Year 6 will visit the library at lunch time on Fridays. Please encourage your child 

to read their book daily and sign their diary to show they have done so. 

• In addition to school reading books, regular use of Reading Plus is 

recommended and is an excellent resource to develop reading fluency and 

comprehension. 

• English and Mathematics homework will be sent home to consolidate and 

reinforce learning each Friday and should be brought back to school by the 

following Friday. 

• School dinners must be ordered through Evolve. Please ensure this is done 

before 9am each day.  

• Homework this term is based on our History topic “World War 2” (See Homework 

sheet attached).  

 

If at any point you have any concerns or questions that you would like to raise, please 

do not hesitate to contact me on Class Dojo so that I can arrange a mutually 

convenient time for discussion. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mr Parry and Miss Dooney 


